
On Thursday 17th September 2020, we embarked on our first
official trip following the support given to families in 2019 at
the start of the Covid-19 Pandemic.  

After a very thorough search, God led the team to Nyamedua
Children’s Home where orphans were shown the love of Christ.
The team fellowshipped with them in worship, praises, talks
and breaking of bread. 

It was a fun time that lasted over 3hrs. This day marks a very
significant day in the life of this organization. It opened the
door to the northern parts of Ghana through interactions with
the founder, Mr. Anaba, who mentioned they had an outfit in
the northern part of Ghana (upper east) that will be blessed by
our presence. God saw it through and we give Him all the glory.  

Food and other household items were donated to the home and
we left having imparted hope that only comes form Christ,
putting smiles on the faces of these children.   

To God be the Glory for great things He has done! Thank you
and God bless you for your support! Kindly find attached a few
photographs. 

Thank You
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